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Comments: Dear Mr. Goshen:

| have lived in Patagonia my entire life and am writing this letter in response to the public scoping notice posted
by the Forest Service in regards to the San Antonio project.

| have reviewed the project proposal in full and strongly encourage the immediate issuance of the Forest
Service's Categorical Exclusion. This project will last no more than fifty days in total, will have daytime only

drilling and will use existing roads.

Again, | support this project and request that the Forest Service issue the decision on this project swiftly.



